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Comments: I feel very strongly that the Heber Wild Horses should not be subject to mass removal. If the herd

numbers need to be reduced, I believe a program using PZP should be used, to gradually reduce the number of

goals born, as had been done with the Salt River Wild Horses. I have travelled to this area many times and taken

out of town guests there, to photograph and enjoy these wild horses and they are a State and National treasure.  


